
Summer Internships and Employment
Opportunities

The Workforce Recruitment Program, WRP, is for students and recent graduates with disabilities and serves as a
primary pipeline for bringing new talent into the federal government.

Eligible students must:
*Have a disability and be eligible under the Schedule A Hiring Authority
*Be a United States citizen
*Be currently enrolled in a degree program on a substantially full-time basis OR
*Graduated with a degree on or after April 1, 2019

Applying is an excellent way to:
*Find an internship or permanent position at federal agencies
*Explore careers in the federal service
*Gain interviewing experience
*Improve your resumé
*Market your abilities to a wide variety of potential employers all over the United States

Applications remain active in the WRP database for one year (2022) to potential employers.

Important Dates
*August 30, 2021: Student registration open
*October 11, 2021: Student registration closes
*October 13, 2021: Student application due

Register and apply at wrp.gov

For more information, please visit our DR website
(https://inside.sou.edu/dr/workforce-recruitment-program.html) and/or email Leandra Figueroa-Pagán, Disability
Resources Accommodations and Learning Specialist, at figueroal@sou.edu.

The Workforce Recruitment Program is managed by the U.S. Department of Labor and the U.S. Department of
Defense


